
 

 
 
 

23 January 2023 

Adbri supply contract with Alcoa 
Adbri Limited (ASX:ABC) (“Adbri” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that its subsidiary, Cockburn Cement 
Limited (“Cockburn Cement”), has extended its quicklime supply arrangement with Alcoa of Australia Limited 
(“Alcoa”), which was due to expire in January 2023.  

The new agreement has been extended until the end of October 2024 and is on similar terms and conditions to the 
current contract.  

Adbri Interim Chief Executive Officer Mark Irwin said: 

“Adbri welcomes the extension of the quicklime supply contract with Alcoa and looks forward to the long term 
partnership continuing between Alcoa and Cockburn Cement. The contract extension reinforces Adbri’s ongoing 
lime strategy which is underpinned by its reliable domestic supply of quicklime to the alumina, mining and industrial 
minerals industries across Western Australia, supporting local manufacturing and employment.” 

-ENDS- 

Authorised for release by the Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information please contact: 

Sarah McNally 
General Manager Corporate Finance 
and Investor Relations 
+61 477 999 238 
sarah.mcnally@adbri.com.au 
 

Jon Snowball 
Domestique  
Media Advisor 
+61 477 946 068 
jon@domestiqueconsulting.com.au 

adbri.com.au  

Level 1, 157 Grenfell Street 
Adelaide SA 5000 

Adbri Limited 
ABN 15 007 596 018 
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